
 

 

September 13, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Secretary 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

 

 
RE: In The Matter of the Application by Deuel Harvest Wind Energy South LLC for 

Energy Facility Permits of a Wind Energy Facility and a 345 kV Transmission 
Facility in Deuel County, South Dakota for the South Deuel Wind Project 
 
Docket EL24-023 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

In connection with the above-referenced matter, Deuel Harvest Wind Energy South LLC submits 
a Revised Appendix W – Unanticipated Discoveries Plan.  Appendix W was revised on page 1 – 
it now states that if unanticipated cultural resource features are encountered, the Compliance 
Coordinator at State Historic Preservation Office will be contacted within 24 hours of discovery 
to consult on measures to avoid, minimize, or mitigate adverse effects.  It has also been revised on 
page 3 to state that if skeletal remains reported are not associated or suspected to be associated 
with a crime, the state archaeologist shall be notified within 24 hours. 

 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
FREDRIKSON & BYRON, P.A. 
 
/s/ Lisa M. Agrimonti 
 
Lisa M. Agrimonti 
Direct Dial:  612.492.7344 
Email:  lagrimonti@fredlaw.com 
cc: Service List 
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